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GOVERNMENT OF RAS AL KHAIMAH 

Human Resource department 

Date: 4/2/2015 

No. 431 

Circular No. (6) Of 2015 

Regarding  

Regulations for Transfer to Government Entities other than RAK Government 

Entities  

   

The Human Resource department presents its compliments and sincere wishes 

of constant progress and appropriateness. 

 
By virtue of Article (48) of Human Resources Law of 2013 regarding transfer 

of employees; and in order to facilitate turnover of job experiences and 

competencies of UAE national employees within Government Sector in the 
country, the following have been decided: 

 

1. Employee may move to any government department (local or federal) 
within the country in case of a formal request is submitted by the receiving 

department and the respective authority's approval at the receiving department 

after the opinion of Human Resource Department is taken. 
 

2. The same forgoing mechanism may be followed if any government 

department wishes to have another employee transferred to it from 
government entities within the country. 

 

This Circular shall come into force as of 01/02/2015. 
 

All Government entities are kindly requested to adhere to the forgoing 

contents of this Circular 
With much respect and appreciation 

 

Dr. Mohamed Abdul Latif Khalifa 
General Manager  

 

Copy to: 

 General File 
 


